
Clay City Volunteer Fire Department
Clay City, KY

The Clay City Volunteer Fire Department in Clay City is in search of a
replacement for one of our outdated, worn-out fire engines. Engine 21 is a 1996
Freightliner FL80/E-One with a 1500 gpm pump and 1000 gallon tank. Our EVT
has raised concerns recently with the performance and lifespan of the pump,
with cost to repair up within the range of purchasing a newer used engine. With
that said, we are in the market for a good used engine with a 1000 gallon tank,
to not affect our ISO score. Preferences, but not requirements, also include a
matching gpm pump, and a crew cab to be a direct replacment of our current
engine. Our budget at this time is a maximum of $10,000. Please send any
potential engines to our email, ccfdky200@yahoo.com, or contact Captain Jesse
Allen by call or text at 859-595-7147. Thank you!

Sincerely,

The Members of the Clay City Volunteer Department
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